
Dear ANSO members, 

THIS LETTER IS A NOTICE THAT THE DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING YOUR RECOMMENDATION FOR THE ANSO 

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICANTS IS APPROACHING (MAY 7TH, 2020). THE DEADLINE FOR STUDENTS TO SUBMIT 

THEIR APPLICATION IS EVEN NEARER (APRIL 30TH, 2020). FOR THOSE WHO HAVE ALREADY SUBMITTED 

YOUR RECOMMENDATION TO US, YOU CAN IGNORE THIS MESSAGE. 

If you know any excellent potential applicants who wants to pursue a master/PhD in China, this would be 

a good chance. They need to finish the online application procedure as requested. (See the 2020 Call for 

Applications here for details: http://www.anso.org.cn/programmes/talent/scholarship/ ) And you need 

to fill in the recommendation form we sent to you in the previous email, get it/them signed, scanned and 

sent back to us. 

This internal recommendation tunnel is opened only for ANSO members. We cannot guarantee the 

acceptance of the applicant with your recommendation, but it will surely be a strong plus to their 

applications. If you have any questions concerning the scholarship, do not hesitate to ask. 

Last but not the least, we know that most of you are busy working on fighting against the COVID-19 

pandemic. The ANSO Secretariat truly hopes all of you in good health. We are also trying our best to help 

create an international collaboration platform for information sharing and humanitarian aid. So, if you 

have any ideas or suggestions on what ANSO can/should do, please do not hesitate to share your wisdom 

with us. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Zhongxiu 

------------------------- 

Zhongxiu Wang (Ms.) 

Program Officer 

ANSO Secretariat, Alliance of International Science Organizations (ANSO) 

Institute of Tibetan Plateau Research, Chinese Academy of Sciences 

No. 16 Lincui Road, Chaoyang District, Beijing 100101, P.R. China 

http://www.anso.org.cn/programmes/talent/scholarship/

